Title Specialists of Virginia, LLC

Special Announcement: COVID-19

The health and safety of our customers and associates is very important to us. We are committed to doing our
part to promote the health and safety of our team, visitors, and customers.

In furtherance of this commitment, we ask if you or anyone in your household has been sick with cold or flu-like
symptoms recently, please advise us in advance so that special arrangements can be made for your settlement.

We also ask that you only bring essential parties to signing appointments.

Additionally, in order to comply with Governor Northam’s May 29, 2020 mandate, anyone entering our office
or attending a remote settlement with one of our employees is asked to wear a face mask.

We appreciate your business and your cooperation in our efforts to keep everyone that we care about happy and
healthy.

Thank you.




